Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
Request for Proposal 14/15-016WS SRWMD Recharge Well and Monitoring Well

The Suwannee River Water Management District (District) is seeking proposals for construction, testing, and development of one (1) eight-inch diameter recharge well and one six-inch (1) monitor well at the Lafayette Forest Wildlife and Environmental Area (WEA) in southeast Lafayette County, Florida. The WEA is owned by the State of Florida and managed by the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (Commission).
Proposals are due March 19, 2015, at 4:00 p.m.
For more information, contact Dale Jenkins, DJR@srwmd.org or visit our website at www.mysuwanneeriver.com.
